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WALLACE COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT
P.O. BOX 398, WALLACE, CA 95254
(209) 229-5663


Dear Wallace Lake Residents,
The WCSD appreciates your patience and understands your concerns about the delay in fixing the front gate. Here is what has been happening: After the incident, we diligently gathered all the required documents for the insurance claim. The insurance company had everything they needed to assess the situation and decide on the claim’s outcome shortly after the incident occurred. The district expedited the process, but we had to wait two weeks for the official accident report from the CHP, and then wait for the insurance company to confirm their decision to pay the claim. Their decision to pay the claim just happened on July8, 2024. We have contracted R&S for the repair work. They are currently sourcing the necessary parts and will schedule the repair as soon as possible. We are aiming to have the gate fixed by the end of July, but we’re hopeful it might be sooner.
Regards,
Steve Martin
President
Wallace Community Services District
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